
Garden Committee Report 
 June 2021 

Members Alison Jay   17 
  Janet Parrott  23  until March 2021 
  Claude Perera  18 
  Nadine White  15 

There is little to report this year. Work to renovate the entrance to CG, the roadside bed and the area 
to the side of 23 that Seasons were scheduled to carry out last year still hasn’t happened.  

The Crataegus lavalleei, a replacement for the felled dead Hawthorn by No 1, some lavender by  
No 21 and a few euphorbias by the bench were planted but that is all.  
  
I see the gardeners most weeks and they are keeping on top of maintenance well. However it has 
been difficult to get Seasons to carry out any new planting, too busy and shortage of plants being 
the reasons I’ve been given by David Hollick. It is 15 months since we accepted Seasons plan for 
the entrance etc. so the quote will be out of date. I think the plans should be reviewed and new  
quotes obtained.   

The areas behind 16-18 are overgrown and in need of improvement. 

With Seasons being so busy would it be worth seeking other gardeners who could take on some 
improvement projects?  

Janet contacted Jack Hansell about the tree branches overhanging her roof  last year but had not 
heard back from him before she moved.  If  you see a tree that looks in need of pruning or you have  
branches over your roof that need cutting please let us know.  

The hosepipe for the communal gardens is stored in  garage No 1. Volunteers to help with watering 
curing dry spells would be welcome. If you wish to use please contact Dick Hewson on 07740 
122017.  

Would any one like to join us on the committee? We would really appreciate having another 
member or two.  
  
Nadine on behalf of the Garden Committee 


